
{In Archive}  Re: New Phase II 316(b) Rule  
John King  to: palmeag 05/22/2009 09:46 AM

From: John King/R1/USEPA/US

To: palmeag@nu.com
Archive: This message is being viewed in an archive.

It is more like we tell them.
palmeag@nu.com

palmeag@nu.com 

05/22/2009 09:42 AM To John King/R1/USEPA/US@EPA

cc

Subject Re: New Phase II 316(b) Rule

What exactly does HQ tell Region 1?

                                                                           
             king.john@epamail                                             
             .epa.gov                                                      
                                                                        To 
                                       Allan G. Palmer/NUS@NU              
             05/22/2009 08:20                                           cc 
             AM                                                            
                                                                   Subject 
                                       Re: New Phase II 316(b) Rule        
                                                                           
                                                                           
                                                                           
                                                                           
                                                                           
                                                                           

Allan,

You know Region 1 is not going to wait for the new Phase II Rule ...
unless we are told to hold off by EPA Headquarters.

John

             palmeag@nu.com

             05/21/2009 10:13                                        To
             AM                       John King/R1/USEPA/US@EPA
                                                                     cc



                                                                Subject
                                      New Phase II 316(b) Rule

Proposed rule scheduled for this December, sure seems
sensible/logical/reasonable to wait and see what it says...
http://www.reginfo.gov/public/do/eAgendaViewRule?pubId=200904&RIN=2040-AE95

**********************************************************************
This e-mail, including any files or attachments transmitted with
it, is confidential and intended for a specific purpose and for use
only by the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  Any
disclosure, copying or distribution of this e-mail or the taking of
any action based on its contents, other than for its intended
purpose, is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail
in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from
your system.  Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are
not necessarily those of Northeast Utilities, its subsidiaries and
affiliates (NU).  E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be
error-free or secure or free from viruses, and NU disclaims all
liability for any resulting damage, errors, or omissions.
**********************************************************************
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From: John King/R1/USEPA/US
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Allan,

You know Region 1 is not going to wait for the new Phase II Rule ... unless we are told to hold off by EPA 
Headquarters.

John
palmeag@nu.com

palmeag@nu.com 

05/21/2009 10:13 AM To John King/R1/USEPA/US@EPA

cc

Subject New Phase II 316(b) Rule

Proposed rule scheduled for this December, sure seems
sensible/logical/reasonable to wait and see what it says...
http://www.reginfo.gov/public/do/eAgendaViewRule?pubId=200904&RIN=2040-AE95

**********************************************************************
This e-mail, including any files or attachments transmitted with
it, is confidential and intended for a specific purpose and for use
only by the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  Any
disclosure, copying or distribution of this e-mail or the taking of
any action based on its contents, other than for its intended
purpose, is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail
in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from
your system.  Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are
not necessarily those of Northeast Utilities, its subsidiaries and
affiliates (NU).  E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be
error-free or secure or free from viruses, and NU disclaims all
liability for any resulting damage, errors, or omissions.
**********************************************************************
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From: palmeag@nu.com

To: John King/R1/USEPA/US@EPA

History: This message has been replied to.

Archive: This message is being viewed in an archive.

Proposed rule scheduled for this December, sure seems
sensible/logical/reasonable to wait and see what it says...
http://www.reginfo.gov/public/do/eAgendaViewRule?pubId=200904&RIN=2040-AE95

**********************************************************************
This e-mail, including any files or attachments transmitted with
it, is confidential and intended for a specific purpose and for use
only by the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  Any
disclosure, copying or distribution of this e-mail or the taking of
any action based on its contents, other than for its intended
purpose, is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail
in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from
your system.  Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are
not necessarily those of Northeast Utilities, its subsidiaries and
affiliates (NU).  E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be
error-free or secure or free from viruses, and NU disclaims all
liability for any resulting damage, errors, or omissions.
**********************************************************************


